From: Pham, John L. [mailto:John.Pham@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 11:28 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Rava, Robert
Subject: Re: Chicago Police Department Miscellaneous Detail POST TRAVEL REPORT 

Mr. Berlin, 

Here is my post travel report as requested. I traveled to NYC for the National Asian Peace Officer Association training symposium and exposition which was held at the Westin at New York Times Square, 270 W 43rd Street, New York City, New York 10036 from Monday 15 Aug to Thursday 18 Aug 2016, with Travel dates of Aug 14 and Aug 19. This training symposium offered topics concerning homeland security, domestic and transnational terrorism, national security issues, organized crime, management skills, officer safety, wellness and first line supervisor training. R/O networked with Law Enforcement Officers from across the country as to what has occurred in other cities and participated in professional training event relevant to R/O's duties. All travels, hotel, meals, etc was covered out of pocket and was paid my myself. AALEA covered the Registration fee, which was offered to ALL members. If I can be of further assistance, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

John Pham

Police Officer

Chicago Police Department 

